PUBLIC NOTICE

General Public is hereby informed that the Ministry of
Environment, Forest and Climate Change (Impact Assessment
Division), Indira Paryavaran Bhavan, New Delhi vide their
letter dated 12.04.2022 has accorded the “Environmental
Clearance” to M/s Haryana State Industrial and Infrastructure
Development Corporation (HSIIDC) Limited for the proposed
development works in Phase-Il at HSIIDC Industrial Growth
Centre, Saha, Distt. Ambala, Haryana in accordance with the
Environment (Protection) Act, 1986. General Public is further
informed that copy of said Environmental Clearance letter is
available with the offices of Additional Chief Secretary to
Govt. of Haryana, Chandigarh, The Chairman, Central
Pollution Control Board, Parivesh Bhawan, Delhi-32, The
Member Secretary, Pollution Control Board, Panchkula,
Haryana, The APCCFC, MoEF&CC, Chandgiarh & Monitoring
Cell, MoEF&CC, Indira Paryavaran Bhawan, New Delhi. This
public notice isissued in compliance to the Condition No. (i) of
Xl (Miscellaneous) of the Environmental Clearance Letter.
A.G.M. (Engineering)
HSIIDC
I.G.C. Saha, District Ambala
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